
  

 

 
 
 
 
May 24, 2023 
 

 
Dear Collingswood Community, 
 
At the May 22nd Collingswood Board of Education meeting, the following 
calendar revisions were approved: 
 

• Last Day of School: revised to Tuesday, June 20th 
(Collingswood High School graduation will remain as planned.) 

• Early Dismissal Schedules: 

o Collingswood Middle and High School:  

§ Monday, June 12th – Friday, June 16th ~ 12:10p  

§ Breakfast will be available to all students 
interested through Nutriserve.  

o Collingswood Preschool and Elementary Schools: 

§ Tuesday, June 13th – Friday, June 16th ~ 

• Preschool: 12:15p 

• Elementary: 12:30p  

• Breakfast and lunch will be available to 
all students interested through 
Nutriserve.  

 
As a reminder, all schools are closed on Monday, May 26th in honor of 
Memorial Day as we remember the numerous military personnel who have 
served our armed forces.  Additionally, schools will be closed on Monday, 
June 19th in honor of Juneteenth and Tuesday, June 20th will be an early 
dismissal following the schedules above.  There will be no lunch or 
breakfast service on June 20th. 
 
As we approach the final days of the school, we hope your children find 
moments to celebrate the many new friendships and accomplishments of 
this past year.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Dr. Fredrick McDowell 
Superintendent of Schools 

Fredrick McDowell, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
Jennifer McPartland 
Assistant Superintendent 
Curriculum & Instruction 
 
Beth Ann Coleman, RSBA 
Assistant Superintendent  
Business & Operations 
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